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From: Celtic <celtic451@yahoo.com>

Sent: Saturday, January 23, 2010 10:56 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of retail forex

Good day Mr. Secretary:

This email is in response to the proposed restrictions to trading identification number RIN 3038-AC61. Please do not do
this. Please do not take away our freedom to trade. The American people are losing more and more freedoms everyday as
big government gets bigger and bigger. Please help us stop this trend.

Where would this country be if Edison had been restricted from experimenting? What if the government restricted the use of
the Internet or shut it down? Don't you see what's happening here? We're losing our freedom. This country is changing
from a democracy for the people and by the people to one of for the government and by the government. It's not supposed to
be like this. You can help stop this trend here and now.

Actually, the opposite should be happening. How about passing a rule that makes it mandatory for all US brokers to have to
offer at LEAST 200:1 leverage! That would send a message that things have turned around!!!



